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IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
Postponement of Examination of Certificate Course for Accountants of 
Panchayats and Municipal Bodies scheduled to be held on 3rd September 2025 
in Government Shri Ranbir  Higher Secondary School, Jammu only   

 
It is announced for general information that in view of the incessant rainfall and flood 
situation, the Examination of Certificate Course for Accountants of Panchayats 
and Municipal Bodies scheduled to be held on 3rd September 2025 in 
Government Shri Ranbir  Higher Secondary School, Jammu only stand 
postponed. 
 
Revised dates will be announced in due course.  
 
However, it is clarified that other particulars / details as announced vide 
Important Announcement dated 30th July 2025 hosted at 
https://lba.icaiarf.org.in/wp-content/uploads/2025/07/Screening-Exam-Date-
Sheet.pdf shall remain unchanged.  
 

The candidates are advised to stay in touch with the website of the BLoAC 
https://lba.icaiarf.org.in/ .            

                                                           
                                                                                   

                                                           (Seema Girotra) 
          Secretary 
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